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     National Security   Jan/Feb 2018 

 
National Security supports activities that address the practical and emotional wellbeing of 
military service members and their families.  I stated at Fall Conference that there are six 
commissaries that accept coupons and that I would get those addresses to you in the next Unit 
mailing.  That seems like a long time ago, but here they are. 
 
Commissaries that accept coupons: 
 
Yongsan Commissary    Camp Kinser MCB Commissary 
Unit 15315     Unit 5156 
PSC 303 Box 13    Building 1227 
APO AP 96205-0088    APO AP 96368 
 
Ramstein Commissary   Osan AB Commissary 
DECA/EU – RAM    Building 230 
Unit 3062     Unit 2033 
APO AE 09094-3062    APO AP 96278-2033 
 
Defense Commissary Agency   Wisbaden Commissary 
DECA West, Japan Zone   Unit 29623 
Camp Foster Commissary   Box 0058 
Unit 5156     APO AE 09096 
APO AP 96368-5000 
 
Coupons are good for 6 months after their expiration date.   Please send only brand name 
coupons. 
 
It looks as though our cold weather is here to stay.  Are you prepared?  Are there homeless vets 
and/or older vets in your community that your Unit is able to help.  Remember the families of 
deployed military.  Perhaps that young mother or father needs help with winterizing.  Don’t 
forget to have an emergency kit in your vehicle.   
 
Packages to troops overseas—don’t just need to be at Christmas time.  They appreciate being 
remembered year round.  One member contacted me through the Department office as to cards 
for deployed military.  She didn’t want to send cards, but rather asked about giving cards to them 
that they could sign and send to family and friends.  What a wonderful idea!  In your next 
package to troops think about including assorted cards for their use.   
 
May you all have a blessed and Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
Jean Horack, chairman 
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